
MAINE OBSOLETE PESTICIDE
COLLECTION PROGRAM

Do you have unwanted, obsolete, old, or unusable
pesticides or repellents? Old barn needs to be
cleaned out? Can’t find good disposal for old
products? The Maine BPC and DEP offer an annual
program to dispose of pesticides and adjuvants*.

Registration is REQUIRED to participate.
Registrations are due September 26, 2025
*Only available to homeowners, gardeners,
greenhouses, and family-owned farms
Commercial waste NOT accepted

FREE PESTICIDE
DISPOSAL FOR MAINE
RESIDENTS IN 2025

REGISTER RECEIVE
MATERIALS

ARRIVE AT
COLLECTIONSRegister by September 26,

2025. Follow the QR code
or visit our website to pre-

register for the events.
Please include all

available information
about the pesticide

products in the forms.
Visit our website or give us

a call if you need forms
mailed to you.

Participants will receive
materials in the mail and

via email three weeks
before the October events

with the event date,
location, time, and other

required documentation.

Participants come to the
events and drop off their
pesticides free of charge.

Materials will be
transferred to a

hazardous waste vendor
for proper disposal.

thinkfirstspraylast.org
 207-287-2731

Scan the QR code for
the online registration

form or email us at
pesticides@maine.gov

The Annual Maine Obsolete Pesticides Collection events are typically held in
late October at collection sites in Presque Isle, Bangor, Augusta, and Portland.

Pre-registration is required and drop-offs before the programs are
prohibited. Unknown products may be accepted, but vetting of products via

the Maine Board of Pesticides Control may be necessary.


